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No. BSNL/7-2/SR/2020                         Dated, the 5 th April, 2020 
 
 

To 
 

All the Unions & Associations 
of BSNL 
 

Sub: Appeal for contribution to Prime Minister Care Fund (PM-CARES) 
 

Dear all, 
 
 

          As you all know that our country is fighting with Corona Virus 
(COVID 19) and this requires huge expenditure on the part of Government. 

In order to combat this effectively, GOI has established a fund (PM-CARES 
Fund ) where anybody,  who is willing, can donate. 
 

        The Board of Directors have decided to contribute their two days 
salary to PM-CARES fund and an appeal is made to all employees ( both 

executives and non-executives ) to donate  their one day salary to this fund 
as a goodwill gesture and contribute to this noble cause. 

 
        I would, therefore, appeal all of you to request to your members to 
respond positively. This deduction will be effected from the salary of April 

2020. 
 

Stay safe and take care, please ! 
 
 

     Sd/-  
(Arvind Vadnerkar) 

Director (HR) 
BSNL Board 
 
 

 

 

 

 


